										July 2020
Dear KSSC Members

GOOD NEWS! 

The Club will be opening on Friday 24 July 2020!  

We were working very closely with the Department of Sport, Arts and Culture to establish guidelines and procedures. We need to convey the guidelines/additional ‘rules’ for the range as we have to follow the health protocols and social distancing.

We will only be allowing 50 people training at a time. 

For this reason, we are introducing a Booking System for Saturdays. You will have to sms or whatsapp Louise Groenewald, the Secretary, before 5pm (17h00) on a Friday. 
Timeslots will be for 2 hours (9 – 11: 12 – 2: 3 – 4). Please adhere to these times. The time in between is for staff to fill sanitizers and do the necessary cleaning. It will also enable you to get something from the kiosk and for us to make sure everybody for that specific timeslot has vacated before we can accommodate the bookings for the next session. 

These timeslots will also be introduced during the week. Contact Ets van den Berg or Rene Nel before you go to the range to make sure there are ranges available.

As we are now limited to 50 people shooting, we will also be open on Thursdays. 

Please note: NO mask – NO entry!   

You have to be at the range at least 10 minutes before your booking commence to do the necessary check-in.
Please adhere to the one-way system. Entrance to range through pedestrian gate; exit through the big gate. 

You will enter through the pedestrian (small) gate and proceed to the designated area to get your temperature reading and sign the Covid-19 and the Indemnity Registers.

If your temperature is 37.5 and higher, you will not be allowed to enter. 

From the check-in, you may enter the clubhouse through the one-way system to collect targets and patches.

When you enter the range, clubhouse, toilet, PLEASE sanitize! We have put sanitizers at all the entrances and there will be sanitizers available at designated safety areas. It is recommended that you have your own smaller pocket size sanitizer in your shooting bag as well. 

The kiosk will be open. 

No gatherings are allowed.

Keep social distance of 2m.


On the Range:
· Face mask, eyes and ear protection is compulsory.
· Sanitizers will be at designated safety areas.
· Maximum of 1 person at a safety area at a time. 

It is recommended for members above the age of 60 and members who are in the high risk group with heart conditions, diabetes, etc. to come during the week. Please contact Ets van den Berg at 0837381738 to arrange.

No spectators will be allowed.
  
We thank you for your patience during this difficult past couple of months. We are however asking you to please remain patient for the next couple of months as this is the only way we can operate at this stage.

Looking forward to see you all back at the range.

KSSC Committee  
